From: Peter Mackenzic

Sent: 29 November 2023 18:42
To: Daren Zuk
Subject: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P

Dear Mr Zuk,

T write to agree with the proposal to install proper gates at the entrances to Primrose Hill Park, the
temporary gates which were installed in my view were completely unsuitable and unsightly.

Kind regards

Peter Mackenzie



